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Yayasan Azman Hashim aids performers with disabilities affected by lockdown 

PETALING JAYA: Yayasan Azman Hashim (YAH) in its effort to provide targeted assistance to 
those impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic has provided RM27,000 monetary aid to several 
performers and bands with disabilities affected by the lockdown. 

Tan Sri Azman Hashim via its privately held company Amcorp Group Berhad has always been 
supportive on the inclusion and empowerment of persons with disabilities. Amcorp has in its 
past, engaged various performers with disabilities to perform at its corporate events. These 
performers however, are currently facing hardship as they are unable to earn any income 
during the lockdown period as events and busking is not permitted. 

 

Among these performers are Alfred Ho, Godfrey Ooi, Caliph Buskers and Nurul Shakina Teh 

who are visually impaired, the Deafbeat Drummers, who are hearing impaired and the 

Beautiful Gate Foundation who are in need of financial assistance. 

 



Tan Sri Azman Hashim hopes the monetary assistance will provide some vital support, 

especially in these unprecedentedly and uncertain times. 

YAH is a non-profit charitable organization founded by philanthropist entrepreneur Tan Sri 

Azman Hashim with an ultimate goal to give back to the society and alleviate human suffering. 

Last month, YAH made a donation of food and essential items to 100 families affected by 

floods in Raub, 200 Orang Asli families in Bentong and 100 families in Gemas who have been 

hit hard by the effects of the Covid 19 pandemic. 


